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 Hong Kong Disneyland Resort thanks Ms Amy Yung, Islands District 
Council Member, for raising her enquiry about the lighting along the Waterfront 
Promenade of Hong Kong Disneyland Resort.  The matter has been carefully looked 
into, and it is understood the light comes from lighting bollards installed along the 
promenade outside our newest hotel, Disney Explorers Lodge, which opened in 
April, 2017.  The purpose of these new pathway lights is to provide safe and 
appropriate lighting to our hotel guests and other users of the promenade.  These 
bollards are about 1 meter above ground level and the lamps are switched on daily 
between sunset and sunrise. We care deeply about the relationship between the 
resort and the nearby community, including Discovery Bay, which is around 
2 kilometers away from us.  The resort will review the relevant lighting systems 
based on operational needs from time to time.  While our aim is to provide safe 
lighting conditions, we will also take into consideration the impact on the 
community. 
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